
Pat Burt and Lindsay Berry would like to thank all the invited artists, caring caterers, spontaneous viewers and 
discerning purchasers who made our exhibition at the Village Hall during the weekend of 22 & 23 April so successful.  
All our participating artists sold something which was gratifying and many gave freely to the Silent Auction.  We were 
supported by kind sponsors, Bob Berry Fencing, The Swan Public House and The Frame Gallery at Odiham.   
The Village Hall Management Committee did a grand job of serving the lunches and refreshments throughout the 
weekend and swelled the funds for the Village Hall.  The donations of cakes, soup and various delectable edibles 
from our artists were greatly appreciated. 
As well as showcasing much of  the artistic talent of the locals we were able to donate £948 to our chosen charity 
this year, Sebastian’s Action Trust based at Bluebells, North Waltham and who are “Here for families of seriously-ill 
children. Always.” sebastiansactiontrust.org 
Many thanks from the organisers:  www.lindsayjberry.com and www.pattyburt.co.uk 
 
Here is a selection of photos from the exhibition: 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Gemma from Sebastian’s Action Trust with 
Pat Burt, one of the organisers 

A busy Preview Night 

The Sculpture Tables 

Artwork on display 
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